
Dear Parents and Carers,

REMINDER : SCHOOL IS CLOSED TOMORROW FOR A TRAINING DAY

The Summer Fair is next Wednesday straight after school. Many thanks for your 
donations and we look forward to seeing you then.

On Friday 12th July the children in Y4 will offer a concert for their parents, on 
the steel pans, at 2.15pm. You are welcome to come along and listen - they are 
fabulous.

With prayers,

Sarah Yates
Headteacher


